Announcement of Watphuangnimit School
Subject : Policy of Not Accepting All Kinds of Presents and Gifts
from Performing Duties (No Gift Policy)

The Minister of Education declared its intention to fight anti-corruption and
set a policy of the No Gift Policy of the Ministry of Education on the occasion of International
Anti-Corruption Day (Thailand), under the concept of “MOE Zero Tolerance” Budget Year 2025
on January 20, 2025. This needs to raise awareness and cultivate consciousness of non-
acceptance and intolerance of corruption by the person in charge of the Ministry of Education,
including creating a good image of the Ministry of Education.

In order to comply with such an intention, Watphuangnimit School recognizes
the importance of cultivating awareness of not accepting and tolerating corruption. We have
preventive measures for corruption and misconduct as well as strengthening the values, attitudes,
consciousness and behaviors of personnel under their responsibilities in order to avoid actions
that may affect their discretion or decision-making when performing duties that would lead to
discrimination or conflict of interest. Therefore, we would like to announce the intention of
Watphuangnimit School and director and all teachers to not accept and give any kind of gifts
while performing duties (No Gift Policy). Expression of best wishes should be done by signing

a blessing card, using social media or participating in volunteer activities instead of giving things.
It is hereby announced and to strictly adhere to all.

This announcement is hereby issued on May 16", 2025
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Director of Watphuangnimit School



